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10 March 2023 

Dear parents/carers of Year 6 

Re: Imperial War Museum London Trip 

We are writing to remind you that there is one more week left to give consent for your child to visit The Imperial 

War Museum in London as part of our topic in history, World War 1.  

The Date for the trip is as follows: Monday 27th March 2023 

The pupils will need to wear their school uniform, including appropriate school shoes for walking around. There is 

a short walk from the coach to the museum and so pupils will require a coat if the weather is cold or wet. The coach 

will need to leave school at around 8:30am and therefore the children will need to be in school for 8:15am. If we 

can leave earlier, this will to allow us to have as much time as possible in the museum. The coach will arrive back 

at school at 4:00pm.  

Lunch: 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch. Everything must be disposable – no lunchboxes please.  
Please do not pack sweets, bottles or fizzy drinks.   
 
Cost: 
 
The cost of the trip will be a voluntary contribution of £13.00 per child.  This includes all the activities at the 
centre and the cost of the coaches.  Please make payment and consent via School Comms by Friday 17th 
March 2023. 
 
The trip will go ahead if the contributions are received per pupil but will be cancelled if there is any shortfall.  The 
school budget cannot afford to subsidise the trips as it would impact on other areas within school.   

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Irwin, Mr Dawson, Miss Lang and Miss Galliott 

Year 6 team. 
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